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       2nd November 07 
 
Dear Member     

 

RE: THE AGM AND DINNER 

 
We are pleased to inform you of the Annual General meeting (AGM) 
and Dinner, of our association, Puttalai Maha Vidyalayam – Old 
Students’ Association (UK).  The AGM and Dinner will take place on 
Saturday 24th November 2007 from 6pm until 11pm at Shirley High 
school, Performing Arts College, Shirley Church Road, Croydon CR0 
5EF. At this event, we are intending to have some cultural 
programmes to have a wonderful pleasurable evening. We seek your 
cooperation for this and ask if your child(ren) would like to participate 
and stage their talents on the day. Please contact our Assistant 
secretary and confirm details of your children’s programmes. 
 
We are proud to notify you that in our first year of forming this 
Association, we have 61 paid up members who have supported us 
greatly by attending both the get-together and our Cultural event, 
“Makilam Pookal” earlier this year. We have managed to raise some 
funds and we have already started to provide some assistance to our 
school back home. We have many other projects for the coming 
years. 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our AGM and Dinner, and we urge 
you to not hesitate to participate in the committee. We seek your 
nominations for office bearers and committee members. The entry for 
this event is free, however, as we are anticipating about 400 
attendees, we ask for confirmation of numbers attending for catering 
purposes. Please contact our Treasurer to confirm your attendance 
and total numbers attending. 
 
We can assure you it will be a wonderful evening. It will be another 
opportunity for everyone to meet and mingle, especially our children 
to have the chance to get to know each other. We look forward to 
seeing you all on 24th November 2007. 
 
Yours Truly 
 
 
Executive Committee 
 


